
From: Mark Baker
To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR
Subject: FW: Support for 2825 M Street
Date: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 9:30:47 AM
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Jonathan,
 
Please see below for support from a neighbor for the SUP request at 2825 M Street.
 
Mark R. Baker
Baker Development Resources, LLC
(804)874-6275
 

From: Matt Jarreau [mailto:MattJarreau@hometownrealtyservices.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 7:53 AM
To: Pitts, Marianne G. - PDR; markbaker@bakerdevelopmentresources.com
Subject: FW: Support for 2825 M Street
 

Marianne and Mark, please see attached comments this came from the owners at 630 n 29th St
 
 
Matt Signature

Matt Jarreau, Realtor,
Distinguished Achiever
Hometown Realty
mattj@htrsi.com
409 E Main St, Suite 204
Richmond VA 23219
C (804) 306-9019
O (804) 762-8092
F (804) 747-7393
 
 
 
From: Justin Doyle [mailto:justindoylerva@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 9:48 PM
To: Matt Jarreau <MattJarreau@hometownrealtyservices.com>
Cc: Deborah Doyle <deborah.harpe@gmail.com>
Subject: Support for 2825 M Street
 
Matt,
 
Thank you for sharing the schematic floor plans and elevations for your project at 2825 M Street
with us. We reviewed them and are supportive of the project.
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Sincerely,
 
Justin & Deborah Doyle
630 N. 29th Street
Richmond, VA 23223


